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This is to certify that the Management System of:  

Ragn-Sells Recycling AB and 
Ragn-Sells Treatment & Detox AB 
With Subsidiaries: RS Kommunpartner AB 
                                RS Däckåtervinning AB 
                                Sigtuna Återvinning AB 
                                Marksanering Sydost AB 
 

 

 

Väderholmens Gård, 191 36 Sollentuna, Sweden  

 

  

has been approved by Lloyd's Register to the following standards:  

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 45001:2018, ISO 9001:2015 

 

 

 

Approval number(s): ISO 14001 – 0000768, ISO 45001 – 00002082, ISO 9001 – 0000769 

 
This certificate is valid only in association with the certificate schedule bearing the same number on which the locations applicable to this 
approval are listed.  

 

The scope of this approval is applicable to: 

 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing services, and 
dismantling and recycling of electrical and electronic products.  
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Location Activities  

 

Väderholmen  

Väderholmens Gård, 191 36 Sollentuna, Sweden  

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

Oskarshamn  

Avfarten 2, 572 93 Oskarshamn, Sweden  

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 
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Location Activities  

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

Knislinge  

Bivaröds Flygfält, 289 90 Knislinge, Sweden  

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

Sunderbyn  

Björkbacka, Gamla Bodenvägen, 954 33 Luleå,  

Sweden  

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 
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Location Activities  

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

Häradsudden  

Borg Häradsudden, 605 97 Norrköping, Sweden  

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

Brännbacken  

Brännbacken, 184 91 Åkersberga, Sweden 

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 
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Location Activities  

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

Alingsås  

Bultgatan 2, 441 38 Alingsås, Sweden  

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

Gävle  

Bönavägen 75, 805 95 Gävle, Sweden  

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 
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Location Activities  

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

T-Centralen  

Centralplan 1, 111 20 Stockholm, Sweden 

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

Ystad  

Charlottenlunds Allé 117, 271 93 Ystad, 

Sweden  

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 
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Location Activities  

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

Arkaden  

Drottninggatan 40, 411 07 Göteborg, Sweden  

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

Dåva, Umeå  

Energivägen 1, 905 95 Umeå, Sweden  

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 
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Location Activities  

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

Fagerliden, Robertsfors  

Fagerliden 1, 915 91 Umeå, Sweden  

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

Jönköping  

Energivägen 8, 556 52 Jönköping, Sweden 

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 
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Location Activities  

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

Kallhäll  

Enköpingsvägen 152, 176 02 Järfälla, Sweden  

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

Kiruna  

Flygfältsvägen 2, 981 41 Kiruna, Sweden 

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 
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Location Activities  

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

Skå  

Färentunavägen 145, 179 75 Skå, Sweden  

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

Borlänge - Gesällgatan (DAKA)  

Gesällgatan 4, 781 71 Borlänge, Sweden  

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 
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Location Activities  

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

Sollefteå  

Granvågsvägen 1, 881 33 Sollefteå, Sweden  

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

Sundsvall, Gärdet  

Gärdevägen 3, 856 50 Sundsvall, Sweden  

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 
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Location Activities  

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

Studentskrapan  

Götgatan 78, 11830 Stockholm, Sweden 

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

Söråker, Timrå 11:5 och 11:22  

Hamnvägen 3P, 860 35 Söråker, Sweden  

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 
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Location Activities  

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

Granulatfabriken Heljestorp  

Heljestorp 150, 462 93 Vänersborg, Sweden  

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

Heljestorp  

Heljestorp 150, 462 93 Vänersborg, Sweden  

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 
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Location Activities  

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

Vetlanda  

Hultaby, Nyatorp 1, 574 94 Vetlanda, Sweden  

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

Högbytorp  

Högbytorp, 197 93 Bro, Sweden 

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 
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Location Activities  

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

Lunda  

Högforsgränd 4, 163 53 Spånga, Sweden 

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

Katrineholm  

Högmossevägen 5D, 641 39 Katrineholm, Sweden  

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 
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Location Activities  

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

Smedjebacken  

Industrivägen 1, 777 34 Smedjebacken, Sweden  

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

Hagalund, Enköping  

John Ericssons gata 10-12, 745 47 Enköping, 

Sweden  

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 
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Location Activities  

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

Kallinge  

Järnbruksvägen 5, 372 52 Kallinge, Sweden  

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

Partille  

Järnringen 23, 433 24 Partille, Sweden  

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 
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Location Activities  

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

Partille  

Järnringen 32, 433 24 Partille, Sweden  

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

Tidaholm  

Järnvägsgatan 11, 522 30 Tidaholm, Sweden  

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 
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Location Activities  

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

Fåältöversten  

Karlaplan 13, 115 20 Stockholm, Sweden  

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

Dals Långed  

Karlsgärde, Krosbyn 25, 660 10 Dals-Långed, 

Sweden  

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 
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Location Activities  

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

Kikås  

Kikåsleden 5, 431 64 Mölndal, Sweden  

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

Klara Zenit  

Klara Norra Kyrkogata 14, 111 22 Stockholm,  

Sweden  

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 
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Location Activities  

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

Kungsbacka  

Klovstens Industriområde, 434 39 Kungsbacka,  

Sweden  

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

Västerslätt  

Kontaktvägen 1, 901 33 Umeå, Sweden  

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 
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Location Activities  

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

Grebbestad  

Korngatan 6, 452 33 Strömstad, Sweden 

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

Centrumhuset  

Kungsgatan 63-65, 411 08 Göteborg, Sweden 

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 
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Location Activities  

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

Kvarnbolund  

Kvarnbolund 9, 755 92 Uppsala, Sweden  

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

Allum Partille  

Kyrktorget 19, 433 33 Partille, Sweden  

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 
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Location Activities  

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

Thulehuset  

Köpmansgatan 9, 411 06 Göteborg, Sweden  

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

Octapharma  

Lars Forsells gata 23, 112 51 Stockholm,  

Sweden  

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 
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Location Activities  

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

Moröbacke, MAFA Skellefteå  

Lidvägen 4, 931 76 Skellefteå, Sweden  

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

Linneberga  

Linneberga 1:25, 585 93 Linneberga, Sweden  

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 
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Location Activities  

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

Malmö  

Ljusterögatan 2, 211 24 Malmö, Sweden 

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

Sveavägen 44  

Luntmakargatan 29, 111 37 Stockholm, Sweden  

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 
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Location Activities  

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

Frölunda Torg  

Marconigatan 5, 42142 Västra Frölunda, Sweden 

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

Förslöv/Båstad  

Margretetorpsvägen 84, 260 92 Förslöv, Sweden 

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 
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Location Activities  

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

Marieholm  

Marieholmsgatan 74, 415 02 Göteborg, Sweden  

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

Kungsbacka, Marios gata  

Marios gata 4, 434 37 Kungsbacka, Sweden  

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 
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Location Activities  

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

Väla Köpcentrum  

Marknadsvägen 9, 260 36 Helsingborg, Sweden  

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

Halmstad  

Metallvägen 2, 305 94 Halmstad, Sweden 

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 
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Location Activities  

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

Objekt 6  

Nordstadstorget 3, 411 05 Göteborg, Sweden  

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

5:24  

Nordstadstorget 6, 411 05 Göteborg, Sweden  

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 
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Location Activities  

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

Karby  

Norrby Säteri, 195 94 Märsta, Sweden  

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

Mood  

Norrlandsgatan 13, 111 43 Stockholm, Sweden  

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 
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Location Activities  

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

Liljeholmtorget Galleria  

Nybohovsbacken 40, 117 63 Stockholm, Sweden  

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

Uddebo, Luleå  

Oljehamnsvägen, 974 37 Luleå, Sweden 

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 
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Location Activities  

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

Skärholmen  

Oxholmsgränd8, 12748 Skärholmen, Sweden  

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

Gallerian  

Regeringsgatan 17, 111 53 Stockholm, Sweden  

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 
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Location Activities  

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

Brista  

Returvägen 17, 195 85 Brista, Sweden  

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

Roma  

Roma Karby 550, 622 54 Romakloster, Sweden  

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 
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Location Activities  

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

Svenshög, Rydsgård  

Rydsgårds gods, 274 62 Skurup, Sweden  

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

Triangeln  

S.t Johannesgatan 2c, 211 46 Malmö, Sweden  

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 
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Location Activities  

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

Västerås  

Saltängsvägen 32, 721 32 Västerås, Sweden 

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

Västermalmsgallerian  

Sankt Eriksgatan 45, 112 34 Stockholm, Sweden  

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 
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Location Activities  

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

Visby, Skarphäll  

Skarphällsgatan 16, 621 41 Visby, Sweden 

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

Hötorget  

Slöjdgatan 12, 111 57 Stockholm, Sweden  

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 
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Location Activities  

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

Vallentuna  

Smidesvägen 5, 186 36 Vallentuna, Sweden  

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

Länna  

Speditionsvägen 10, 142 50 Skogås, Sweden 

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 
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Location Activities  

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

Upplans Väsby  

Stockholmsvägen 26, 194 61 Upplands Väsby, 

Sweden  

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

Stora Markie Gård  

Stora Markie Gård, 231 73 Anderslöv, Sweden  

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 
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Location Activities  

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

Täby C  

Stora Marknadsvägen 15, 183 70 Täby, Sweden  

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

Varberg  

Stormhallsvägen 12, 432 32 Varberg, Sweden  

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 
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Location Activities  

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

Boden, insamling  

Sturegatan 10, 961 33 Boden, Sweden  

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

Skellefteå, Stålvägen 5  

Stålvägen 5, 931 36 Skellefteå, Sweden  

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 
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Location Activities  

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

Timrå  

Svarvarvägen 14, 861 36 Timrå, Sweden  

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

Själevad, Örnsköldsvik  

Svedjevägen 15, 894 35 Själevad, Sweden  

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 
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Location Activities  

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

Tomelilla  

Sälhögsvägen 11, 273 93 Tomelilla, Sweden  

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

Växjö  

Söderleden 10, 352 35 Växjö, Sweden  

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 



 

 
  

  
Certificate identity number:  10248270 

 

Certificate Schedule 

 

 

 

           

 

 
 
Lloyd's Register Group Limited, its affiliates and subsidiaries, including Lloyd's Register Quality Assurance Limited (LRQA), and their respective officers, employees or agents are, 
individually and collectively, referred to in this clause as 'Lloyd's Register'. Lloyd's Register assumes no responsibility and shall not be liable to any person for any loss, damage or 
expense caused by reliance on the information or advice in this document or howsoever provided, unless that person has signed a contract with the relevant Lloyd's Register entity 
for the provision of this information or advice and in that case any responsibility or liability is exclusively on the terms and conditions set out in that contract. 
Issued by: LRQA Sverige AB, Göteborgsvägen 74, 43363 Sävedalen, Sweden  

Page 44 of 62 

Location Activities  

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

Objekt 2  

Södrasjöfarten 1, 411 90 Göteborg, Sweden  

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

Lundby  

Tillinge-Lundby säteri 1, 745 94 Enköping, 

Sweden  

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 
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Location Activities  

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

Lidköping  

Tippvägen 2, 531 70 Lidköping, Sweden 

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

Örebro  

Tippvägen 2, 705 94 Örebro, Sweden  

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 
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Location Activities  

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

Linköping  

Torvingegatan 23-25, 582 78 Linköping, Sweden  

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

Vara  

Turbingatan 14, 534 50 Vara, Sweden  

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 
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Location Activities  

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

Täckhammar  

Täckhammars Gård, 611 94 Nyköping, Sweden 

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

Holmsund, Depå 9 & 10  

Umeå Uthamn, 913 32 Holmsund, Sweden  

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 
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Location Activities  

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

Askersund  

Vapenvägen 4, 696 33 Askersund, Sweden  

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

Skellefteå  

Varugatan 1, 931 76 Skellefteå, Sweden  

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 
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Location Activities  

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

Nya Karolinska  

Visionsgatan 4, 171 64 Solna, Sweden  

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

Visby, Vädursgatan  

Vädursgatan 22, 621 50 Visby, Sweden  

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 
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Location Activities  

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

Borlänge - Ägovägen  

Ägovägen 11, 784 61 Borlänge, Sweden  

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

Vårgårda  

Åkerigatan 3, 447 37 Vårgårda, Sweden  

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 
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Location Activities  

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

Karlstad  

Östanvindsgatan 8, 652 21 Karlstad, Sweden 

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

Visby, Östergård  

Österbygatan 7, 621 41 Visby, Sweden  

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 
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Location Activities  

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

Perukmakaren  

Östra Larmgatan 5, 411 07 , Sweden  

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

Kompassen  

Östra Larmgatan 9-11, 411 07 Göteborg, Sweden 

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 
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Location Activities  

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

Degernäs  

Degernäs 7:13, 905 80 Umeå, Sweden  

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

Hårsta  

Klahammar 1:1, 645 96 Stallarholmen, Sweden  

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 
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Location Activities  

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

Nordmaling, Levar  

G:a Riksvägen 10, 914 90 Nordmaling, Sweden  

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

Stenungsund  

Stenugn 4:177, 444 30 Stenungsund, Sweden  

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 
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Location Activities  

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

Sörbo-Vika  

Vika Sörbo 321, 791 92 Falun, Sweden  

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

Tyllnäs  

Tyllnäs 45, 784 61 Borlänge, Sweden  

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 
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Location Activities  

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

Umeå Returgård  

Maskingatan 6, 904 22 Umeå, Sweden  

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

Uringe  

Stora Uringe 3:1, 147 91 Uringe, Sweden  

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 
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Location Activities  

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

Vårgårda, Tumberg  

Tumbergstippen, 447 91 Vårgårda, Sweden  

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

Värnamo, Hörle Bruk  

Brukstorget, 331 92 Värnamo, Sweden  

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 
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Location Activities  

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

Kaminvägen  

Kaminvägen 15, 176 77 Järfälla, Sweden 

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

Norrköping Däck  

Kommendantvägen, 302 38 Norrköping, Sweden 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 
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Location Activities  

Landskrona Däck  

Fjärde tvärgatan 17, 261 35 Landskrona, 

Sweden  

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

Farsta C  

Lastgatan Farsta Torg, 123 47 Farsta, Sweden  

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 
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Location Activities  

Kungsbro - Klarabergshuset  

Klarabergsviadukten 80, 111 64 Stockholm, 

Sweden  

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

Mediahuset  

Tegeluddsvägen 9, 115 41 Stockholm, Sweden 

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 
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Location Activities  

Ringen  

Götgatan 132, 118 62 Stockholm, Sweden  

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

Objekt 4  

Nordstadstorget 6 Lastkaj 4:14, 411 05 Göteborg, Sweden  

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 9001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 
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Location Activities  

Norrköping Däck  

Kommendantvägen, 602 38 Norrköping, Sweden 

ISO 14001:2015 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

ISO 45001:2018 

Sales, collection, treatment, disposal and final disposal of 
waste including hazardous waste, sanitizing and flushing 
services, and dismantling and recycling of electrical and 
electronic products. 

 

 

 

  

 

  

  

 


